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Nhill College is very excited to be facilitating Playgroup this year.  Playgroup will continue to be conducted at the Nhill Early Years Centre on Friday mornings (during school terms) from 9.00am – 11.00am.  

To help us deliver the best possible experience for your children, we would like to encourage all families to register with Playgroup Victoria.

Playgroup Victoria is currently offering free 6 months Family Membership. To take advantage of this special deal, playgroup participants simply need to follow the relevant link below and apply the coupon code FREE6MONTHS

People wishing to join Playgroup Victoria as a Family Member for the first time, please use the following link:  https://www.playgroup.org.au/become-a-member/   

Please quote the playgroup number 464618 so that your membership is connected with Nhill College Community Playgroup. 

Existing Playgroup Victoria Family Members wishing to renew their membership, please use this link:  https://www.playgroup.org.au/member-renew/

Family Membership Benefits Include:
· Access to your member portal, where you can edit your details and access all resources 
· Monthly themed activity booklets  
· Monthly e-Newsletters filled with the latest playgroup news and updates 
· Full access to our play ideas library, with over 60 downloadable activity sheets 
· Full access to The Playgroup Toolkit – home to the best playgroup tools and resources 
· Opportunities at exclusive playgroup events 
· Personal Accident and Injury Insurance - this protects the whole family when attending Playgroup Victoria affiliated playgroups and events. 

If you have any questions regarding Playgroup or how to register for Playgroup Victoria, please feel free to contact Nhill College on 5391 2111.
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